
Sally Quinn Wins Citizen of the Year!

Exciting news! We are so happy to announce that our former board member, Sally
Quinn, has been voted Citizen of the Year by the Winchester Chamber of

Commerce. This prestigious award honors individuals of local prominence whom the
Chamber and the community recognize as contributors to the betterment of life in

Winchester. 

In our eyes, there couldn't be a more deserving person for this award. Sally has
been instrumental in the protection and growth of Wright-Locke Farm - helping to
create an amazing community resource for all. Anyone who knows Sally also knows
her passionate dedication, genuine and caring nature, and ability to inspire others

to envision and pitch in to create a better future. 

Cheers to you Sally, and thank you for everything that you've done for the Farm
and the surrounding community!

Farm Blog

Check out our 
new blog post written

by Assistant Farm
Manager, Diana

Shomstein. Get to
know a little bit of her
story and say "hi" the
next time you're on

the Farm.

We are excited to
welcome Diana to the
WLF team for the 2019

season.

Upcoming
Volunteer

Opportunities

Two Exciting New Programs!

 
Adventures in Growing

If you're 12 - 14 years old, join us at Wright-Locke Farm for a
week of making new friends, exploring new interests, playing

games, learning leadership skills and enjoying the farm!

This program will guide youth in gaining the skills needed to
complete a project from start to finish as a team. We will be
"digging deeper" into compost, learning about reducing food
waste and supporting our community composting programs. 

Participants will explore how Science, Technology, Engineering,
Art, and Math work together to create success in sustainable
agriculture systems. Also, learn to lead activities and share

what we learn with our community!

Ages: 12 - 14 yrs, or 6th to 8th graders

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_4rr5dftswjc14fUuNckJyl1XboJUkmKZzRvJO_Jy5kdC8Lga4fFOwzxeQdE9q6he85MdqLQTqC6_DuaXJ941VVvnarPNiNZng87NN1vfFqArlMUA8GAO4k4JqtdddYmr2YOexYhdAJ6rqarMCHMN_izFrLFVf3OJSW2inZj5Nsy0uOz2lOShrntRhVbtBUz4I5T0cUdx3I=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_4rr5dftswjc14fUuNckJyl1XboJUkmKZzRvJO_Jy5kdC8Lga4fFO1iiTDm1R1H6jy_D2_-_UHjaTDqF9QpusCcBGxY1F2Ar9fNaV-W8RzXX9CggzK0mgmOtC97HY4wvEtPNAyn7lJciLSX0PDonaALhpUvtW9nV7xX-Lx07NXQAMk-XMXjqjDIwPUWXfZM0TCGcMWzL3GhLUL5lMLRWPkNlsEK035X5yKcgmgqLLfzQrrpSRGqpXobYKRsP0tPTs7szczNp8FrJcDdhKaLBn_IAExeFOC9dkrqAubo84_yYbq0aQpLsRZ9n6X7WMgdq4Cwp8eNB9UUfWr9fuINLwg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_4rr5dftswjc14fUuNckJyl1XboJUkmKZzRvJO_Jy5kdC8Lga4fFO1iiTDm1R1H6jy_D2_-_UHjaTDqF9QpusCcBGxY1F2Ar9fNaV-W8RzXX9CggzK0mgmOtC97HY4wvEtPNAyn7lJciLSX0PDonaALhpUvtW9nV7xX-Lx07NXQAMk-XMXjqjDIwPUWXfZM0TCGcMWzL3GhLUL5lMLRWPkNlsEK035X5yKcgmgqLLfzQrrpSRGqpXobYKRsP0tPTs7szczNp8FrJcDdhKaLBn_IAExeFOC9dkrqAubo84_yYbq0aQpLsRZ9n6X7WMgdq4Cwp8eNB9UUfWr9fuINLwg==&c=&ch=


4/27
Spring Work Day

Every Spring, we need
many hands to help

clean up after the long
winter. We'll be

cleaning out the Farm
Stand, the 1827 Barn,
and helping our farmer
get the Squash House
and fields ready for a
busy season. It's a
great day to get
outside, get your

hands dirty, and bring
a friend or meet some

new people. 

Bring work gloves if
you have them,

clothes you are okay
with getting dirty, and

your own
water/snacks.

 Sign-Up Here

(No Track-it-Forward
account required for
this event, but make

sure you have filled out
our volunteer form

before arriving)

---------------------

Volunteering at WLF

Wright-Locke Farm has
a robust and engaged
volunteer community.

Our
 awesome volunteers

are crucial to our
operations and are an

important piece of
our mission.

Interested in
volunteering? 

Click here to learn
more about the types

of opportunities
available and how to

sign-up!

Support the 
All Seasons Barn

We are currently
raising money to
build a year-round
facility at the Farm

called the 
All Seasons Barn.
Building this multi-
purpose barn is a

crucial step in
ensuring the future

of Wright-Locke
Farm. The All

Seasons Barn will
allow us to operate
all year-long and will
expand and enhance

our popular
programming.

Two sessions offered: July 29 - August 2 or August 5 - 9.
Time: 9am - 3pm, Monday - Friday

(Stay Tuned for cost registration info. Email
FarmEd@wlfarm.org for questions)

Summer Teen Farmer Program
Designed for teenagers with an interest in sustainability,

environmental science, horticulture, or agriculture, this exciting,
week-long program hosted by Wright-Locke and Lexington

Community Farms, offers a hands-on introduction to the basic
principles of organic farming.

Ages: 14 - 17
Two sessions offered: July 15-19 or July 22-26

Time: M-F, 8:30 am - 1:30 pm
Cost: $275/session

  Register here or email FarmEd@wlfarm.org

Thanks for Helping!

Thank you to everyone who came out to help with our Spring
Clean-Up day this Saturday. You helped us get a lot of work

done to prep the grounds for a busy season.

If you missed out this week or want to help out again, we have
another work day coming up on April 27th. We'll be cleaning

out the Farm Stand, the 1827 Barn, and helping the Farmer get
the Squash House and fields prepped for the season. 

Sign up here! 
(you won't need a Track-it-Forward account to sign-up, 

but please make sure to have filled out this form so we have
emergency contact info)

Birding Workshop

Join us for a guided walk through the farm property and into the
woods with Ben Flemer to look for migrating spring birds. Ben is

the Bird Banding Station Manager at Mass Audubon's Joppa
Flats Center. He'll teach the basics of birdwatching and help us
to identify some common species. Please bring binoculars, if you
have them, and dress for being  outdoors, in the woods. Meet

at the 1827 Barn.

Date: Tuesday, May 7th
Time: 8am - 10am

Cost: $15 per person

For more information or to register visit our website or
email FarmEd@wlfarm.org.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_4rr5dftswjc14fUuNckJyl1XboJUkmKZzRvJO_Jy5kdC8Lga4fFOxgwK2USVVWDwCsJlh4WyR_xW94RpwS_Gt_YDtfBYgnD3M5nNQamcmVxXJrbNzmX-85CQpkYiCw47XCOh0l0UDC8OgC_KQTYNUDKjpdqnT1ZqF2_61FU-8whS3wCGICI5GFGr7XhRGPJnWygOhOhDCG1568TNVJUhBnLQk01Ct85i9qjQGAiacSi_x2NT0AIb-bHEmgXit_vnPFZAcaeteWgddO6mI01QJAHZVWAqhtQrlspf90-xdDbRqOM2uVUppdFUB_nBWrwB6W2pd3IN7zAcuqu6Pe2SGobGpe2g7W1h-BQawN7BBnc3yvO1LL_Sg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_4rr5dftswjc14fUuNckJyl1XboJUkmKZzRvJO_Jy5kdC8Lga4fFO5rL-Y0Itz0Fe-kc5AW7Yez5ca5hFx1wBg1RMkYDz2tPWd_Cql6tdyjJr6fQsNtrvXPw4xTf45EHTQpAevmM9J7Au7VDZiAO_sfxc5mbrvrXMmQyni_DCTG1LHcsd3ph6flX9QNBwtmw8fGmL-HYH3URsIW_vp6b1wiB38MwrEyDvksBh-UCN_RpwmWiLAmy9_u0uiA71qbzk9PavPeJ3a9zoTtuKwGniNdV7q66rgormDrnS8yxDfV-TJtIZQrrSKaWzknU5eIdyvdzhFNJZTteaQrJMScNwdk-DObHK32oarNNm18ONC5eK_Bl9jaUaf8nZxzuVp4lGpXq8Xg-LH2VVFLcec-tOb1Kfi0hbO6S5F5L5pO4ZCpevTlgKtmleQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_4rr5dftswjc14fUuNckJyl1XboJUkmKZzRvJO_Jy5kdC8Lga4fFO85J0W467U1AyRF6q5S98EWL8dWXvzFYU30pvcrMwcL_K6br-Oxv_aOf1atNHW8tEJxAb9hyracoy7saoO7PvREZKx8xxAhNlaUVeG8XgOR27elStfDKpPLlKWOeodfInXv5ynd3jpUHiwtGpUOIrqo29-PaLQLvJvdVb16VzHrnpQmHYmc7BX0WiX3-ceFvrUQxqwAJJGwaI9fcBIlR5U0Ob7Jc28TlZWLd61KkEymMS3aegRNslZV9gZM2_Mw8ICWXj4YAsJ01AwzZp2y2YeY=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_4rr5dftswjc14fUuNckJyl1XboJUkmKZzRvJO_Jy5kdC8Lga4fFO5rL-Y0Itz0FGlXpcAyuJJXDHiaB_L5K_XJvVROqoLIG57KLCMiK1rqfNrOfcpjQxORFNArBYWjbDCriHDXS0vZSjIM_6AG3U-dt-IqhhKgme84w5AKgFqTyfuC4NrY1AXEajpS3m2HHd3CBLW00lGm_ut1F-jxDxQ32Uy7aLkkYYIqQTG00jebAQLq-7IFI1x9hEgwpb_0h3cyanAsqBMestlfdQe1ftvNFZLLcTxJjwChogI_YmCDptIOf3FatQVrnCZhoZMr1YFZAPSWUfHCxslKAqjpdjQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_4rr5dftswjc14fUuNckJyl1XboJUkmKZzRvJO_Jy5kdC8Lga4fFOxgwK2USVVWDwuhonXTLKplFfVEn3H1GuOiugmTmrkG1ico9uoLgCA8suaahRLcZGHmGgZsF-V3dZQftFbmRIdBgMABDV8mVO1MNlSzEqYc_gCBgp_HonB413W0puql4nANBkZoI4rpw33-hhZUArtvFV-ETdj97rurEcMd_DBbW6FipcjH3iNTm4WUECkmVkgKKvSHC75YLrKTQ9xul7tGXFiIetNrTgzuU8e8dxw2NTHgia5AEjLIH3yuIPNS0_F4jPR1EABJWJPHco6znVvuJjIAL-zO__IAyYguosvODgM78fMFPuEsCOqH5fzItAk9CuruyarNZ&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_4rr5dftswjc14fUuNckJyl1XboJUkmKZzRvJO_Jy5kdC8Lga4fFOxgwK2USVVWDwCsJlh4WyR_xW94RpwS_Gt_YDtfBYgnD3M5nNQamcmVxXJrbNzmX-85CQpkYiCw47XCOh0l0UDC8OgC_KQTYNUDKjpdqnT1ZqF2_61FU-8whS3wCGICI5GFGr7XhRGPJnWygOhOhDCG1568TNVJUhBnLQk01Ct85i9qjQGAiacSi_x2NT0AIb-bHEmgXit_vnPFZAcaeteWgddO6mI01QJAHZVWAqhtQrlspf90-xdDbRqOM2uVUppdFUB_nBWrwB6W2pd3IN7zAcuqu6Pe2SGobGpe2g7W1h-BQawN7BBnc3yvO1LL_Sg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_4rr5dftswjc14fUuNckJyl1XboJUkmKZzRvJO_Jy5kdC8Lga4fFO5rL-Y0Itz0Fe-kc5AW7Yez5ca5hFx1wBg1RMkYDz2tPWd_Cql6tdyjJr6fQsNtrvXPw4xTf45EHTQpAevmM9J7Au7VDZiAO_sfxc5mbrvrXMmQyni_DCTG1LHcsd3ph6flX9QNBwtmw8fGmL-HYH3URsIW_vp6b1wiB38MwrEyDvksBh-UCN_RpwmWiLAmy9_u0uiA71qbzk9PavPeJ3a9zoTtuKwGniNdV7q66rgormDrnS8yxDfV-TJtIZQrrSKaWzknU5eIdyvdzhFNJZTteaQrJMScNwdk-DObHK32oarNNm18ONC5eK_Bl9jaUaf8nZxzuVp4lGpXq8Xg-LH2VVFLcec-tOb1Kfi0hbO6S5F5L5pO4ZCpevTlgKtmleQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_4rr5dftswjc14fUuNckJyl1XboJUkmKZzRvJO_Jy5kdC8Lga4fFO5X9kjUI6E_Sju3n6KranHg8jCqIWGprOdyuk6o46kjB8cp5rxN_9a26oyrQGS4iJHtIWtuhetDT82f6jATtXqoOpy7huy5S_2HFJeWKnbzEDOgYJNqjKni8AtPQRbEvh955fJXGZjCu9yuTGnYhAaWfkYc2UrIu5e9e5JZtrNW2CAg7_qENCn_St3TmydzSB4ZnfXNMXXV1XBjTe2crEKGM858EqQelfFJbYIbguvWNHVMRb_42r2c4bQ9pNYe1RFuPLXkNQxrOLhoJ_cmhB19EJpPs2Sz6F2cKYLeXRgQp&c=&ch=
mailto:farmed@wlfarm.org


Learn more about
the All Seasons

Barn Project here.

DONATE HERE

You can donate online
or send a check to the

Wright-Locke Land
Trust at P.O. Box 813,
Winchester, MA 01890

You can also show
your support by

sharing this
information with your
networks and getting
more people involved
in this effort. Spread
your love of the Farm
-- your enthusiasm is

infectious! 

Farm Stand Hours

 

We still have a month until our Farm Stand's official
opening for Mother's Day Weekend. 

But for now, pop by the Farm
Stand Wednesdays and Saturdays starting at 9AM
to grab some of our farm fresh eggs. We use an honor

box system in the winter, so bring cash or check. 
(Half-dozen = $3)

We try to keep the farm stand open until supplies run out
for the day or until it gets dark.

Stay tuned for more info 
as we get closer to opening for the season.

Support your Farm

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_4rr5dftswjc14fUuNckJyl1XboJUkmKZzRvJO_Jy5kdC8Lga4fFO5roexYdV8cqFYPiq2Rxkfmylyd78Yju-5nvCk8EsCRfMGnlo78eqKkFEFbModIhd_CIF47BYK4eEJhS72ou4xXf2mp9CxMRJkVf2osJbBKo7WzPBF5rgKen8ldkbSE-rNLEbfaLQj_kSATunx0nC23S28ikcdsQs-ZHplgm5Sg-y500yoz8V5k6nXfvRiKKkKIqyCa9k09lCiKvd0tWVOxrwThHvkFWwLmOvoWezohJS2Bgi4oUTORX4pH4PYjtexqOgovllg-D3xyovKdVFB8qhCHbz-jnTw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_4rr5dftswjc14fUuNckJyl1XboJUkmKZzRvJO_Jy5kdC8Lga4fFO5roexYdV8cqomQPzsY0dzhg1N5IaN2Fv_4O1IIfG8wYLfzs5MgwY9mfGEZ2bYUL9ldm0E_i5NT57xLUF6EsZuG4rBzbksOdCVGwbC5bEQnceEPY1bDItZtBT9ZaQeVA5182aCDGOKvYKZ5L0h5VQN8kKBZTVxsAJIwODqTM7qrSwQ3P5MA0ybD-9HnWtcKx8Pq9zbNIC_4Bb63-QZ9wpI3JD65Ki5XS73Eexep0WJLeY3YCkDUAVxwLQ4FIc-OfVAExehZJyZ8P3D9b4ydVcTbpx4D3U5fpQ4hxhs20N1MUpx9ygL8zz3luwgZy7X_CvpcnInSifCcBgWVxDHQyFd8=&c=&ch=
http://ui.constantcontact.com/sa/fwtf.jsp?m=1103684771768&a=1132496966758&ea=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_4rr5dftswjc14fUuNckJyl1XboJUkmKZzRvJO_Jy5kdC8Lga4fFOzAsgZkF2RJAVfY8_xnp6VPDBihNCPK1ON0zRGuSY3g1FZoVQ4-DV3RpMSYkzcvkUH0yVO8dZlQk8oKt9goDlAEvOk1-PVBZU3y-z-Yy2bqN7NJm3ZD-FRAo-TH9KMyLIy3_NxaefJz7QU1h16aAVj8=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_4rr5dftswjc14fUuNckJyl1XboJUkmKZzRvJO_Jy5kdC8Lga4fFOzwcQCsDOuzeRasq8G6b7shwmJ292lExhUR1KSfc9UEVtN1YGvUPnBQI1DVruxVBu9gK66zdfes_HvY3MWzWnizWIZQZGvdrObzV0s_XP57SswyoeuMSnS8W_F5ffAOMbm3SY2j75aw6i2cPLP3kNGCzU6oq6AvRfwmSxROFFS4L4rPevG9SvhsquGKi2SUtDMs_CEgVGIpQoUdgm9fRJ1OxxhQx9NfZWSBIZxmXgZ-DlnuUJaQv5AqhPlGVaGT6UJpm5GbJRWCcMCEw7yJrWi-Iy8Kq9Hj97QMfWtavPKAe3NZ4f0VmmPbkCdOJrTe-_ufSwWrwf_E7dPdwNCIZxhU=&c=&ch=

